COMPUTER SCIENCE AUBURN UNIVERSITY

.AN)‘ SAMUEL GINN
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May 8, 2017
TO: Dr. Constance Relihan, Associate Provost for Undergraduate Studies
FROM: Dr. Hari Narayanan, Chair, Computer Science and Software Engineering ‘/ijz,m r/%m
THROUGH: Dr. Steve Duke, Associate Dean for Academics, College of Engineering g/ Zngdlé( )
SUBIJECT: Updating Advanced Placement Credit for Computer Science

We request that the credit awarded for scores on Advanced Placement tests in Computer Science be
updated to reflect changes made by the College Board. The Computer Science A exam remains unchanged,
but the Computer Science AB exam has been discontinued and the Computer Science Principles exam is
newly developed for 2017. The two rows for Computer Science in the Advanced Placement Credit Table
(https://aub.ie/ap-credit) should now appear as follows:

AP TEST 5 4 3 1-2

Computer Science (A) 3 hrs credit for COMP 3 hrs credit for COMP No Credit No Credit
1210 1210

Computer Science 3 hrs credit for COMP 3 hrs credit for COMP No Credit No Credit
(Principles) 2000 2000
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